November 20, 2013
RE:  Treasurer’s Report for October 31, 2013
TO ALL BOARD MEMBERS:

Balance Sheet:

· Our operating account cash balance is $6,939 and is good for this time of year. Water rationing by the city and large amounts of rain throughout the summer have definitely helped to keep our cash balance above average this year.  At the end of October 31, our reserve balance had a total of $161,198. However, this will go down significantly in November due to a $42,000 bill from the siding replacement contractor that will be paid.  The siding project will be discussed at the annual HOA meeting.
Income/Expenses:
· Monthly assessment income: YTD is $890 BELOW budget. ABOVE budget means that some of our delinquent accounts are being collected. BELOW budget means not everyone is paying on time and are behind.  We have six homeowners who are currently behind.  Letters have been sent to four homeowners who are just one month behind. Arrangements have been made with a fifth homeowner to catch-up. We are working with an attorney to collect from the sixth homeowner who keeps on ignoring phone calls from our management company to keep current on our HOA monthly assessments. The BOD is constantly monitoring this area to ensure everyone pays their monthly assessment. 
· Total expenses:  Overall, we are currently $11,876 BELOW budget which is about normal for this time of year. We have had significant saving in water due to the rain in July thru September and the imposed water rationing by the city. We are in excellent shape at this point in time. Nearly every area of the budget is under budget except for concrete repair.  We had a large contract to do some repairs in August and that has now been finalized. 

OVERALL, we are in a good financial position. By the end of the year we could have $20,000 - $25,000 that could be moved to reserves to help offset the siding replacement project.  
Bob Jones

Treasurer

